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I am 75 years old and oppose any attempt  to change vote by mail to in-person voting 

on the day of the election.  

I have not seen any research documenting fraud committed in the vote by mail 

system in Oregon.  The vote by mail system must save millions of dollars as voting 

machines and polling locations do not have to be staffed throughout the state.   Only 

each counties election offices need to staffed.   Please vote no SB 210 to save the 

vote.  


